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We have come to the end of another school year….and what a year it has been! It began with us being judged as Outstanding in 

all areas by SIAMS (Church Schools’ Inspection) and finished with fabulous results that put us in the top 12 primary schools in the 

Local Authority – 80 schools. We have had fantastic trips, theme days, a wonderful Summer Fayre and our Behaviour and Safety 

has been judged as Outstanding.  

Thank you for your support throughout the year – it makes a massive difference. The children were delighted to be able to share 

their Fabulous Finish with so many parents. 

 

However, I also must bring to your attention some inappropriate comments made by a small minority of parents on social media 

recently. The school and some staff members have been named specifically – not only is this upsetting for the staff but it could 

also be deemed as slander. We would ask that any such posts are removed from social media platforms immediately and if this 

continues the St Mary’s Academy Trust legal team may have to become involved.  

eSafety is becoming more and more important in today’s world, which is why we give it such importance in school and run 

workshops for parents – many do not realise that messages posted on social media are in the public domain and  are visible to 

others.  

If parents have concerns, please arrange an appointment with the appropriate member of staff to discuss them. 

 

Year 6 had a wonderful Leavers’ Service in Church this morning – we wish them well in their futures and hope that they will pop in 

to tell us how they are getting on. They are still very much part of the All Saints family. 

Tomorrow is the last day of the school year and a highlight will be our Achievement Assembly. It would be lovely to welcome as 

many of you as possible as we bring down the curtain on a fantastic year. 

On behalf of all at All Saints, may I wish you all a very happy Summer holiday. 

C.Walls 


